
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notification of Asbestos Management Plan 

 

 

To:  All Staff, Parents/Guardians  

Date:  January 26, 2024 

 

 

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (40CFR 763.93) requires notice be 

given that Salem School has asbestos containing materials in the building.  A 

Management Plan has been developed over the years and we continue to monitor, 

encapsulate and remove these materials.   

 

The Management Plan is available and is accessible to the public at the 

Superintendent’s Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Chris Lund, Director of Facilities at 860-460-4204. 

Thank you. 

 

Salem School District 

Office of the Superintendent 






